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NAAG/NAGTRI FINANCIAL HARDSHIP POLICY 
 
The National Association of Attorneys General (NAAG) is the nonpartisan national forum for 

America's state and territory attorneys general. NAAG provides a community for attorneys 

general and their staff to collaboratively address issues important to their work, as well as 

training and resources to support attorneys general in protecting the rule of law and the 
United States Constitution. 

 

The National Attorneys General Training and Research Institute (NAGTRI) is the research and 
training arm of NAAG. NAGTRI strives to provide high-quality, nonpartisan, and innovative 

training, research and resources to state and territory attorney general offices.  

 
Most NAGTRI courses are scholarship-based, thanks to the support of the NAAG Mission 

Foundation. In the event that NAAG or NAGTRI sponsors a fee-based meeting, NAAG 

scholarships are available upon request when an applicant provides evidence of a financial 
hardship, such as a state government employee travel ban or lack of state office training 

funds. For courses over $500, qualifying attorneys will receive at least a 50% price reduction. 

 
If you have any questions regarding our policy or would like to request financial assistance, 

please contact Heather LaFon, Compliance Specialist, at hlafon@naag.org. You may also 

contact our Director of Learning, Compliance, and Innovation Michael Willis at 
mwillis@naag.org. 
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